
Halloween Disco
OCTOBER 24th - 3:30 - 5PM

£6 per ticket - entrance includes disco, hotdog and a drink. 

Tickets will be sold in the playground from the 21st
October. Parents of Reception children welcome to stay.

There will be a tuck shop, face painting and candy floss
with everything priced at £1 and 50p. 

All little monsters attending can bring their costumes
into school to get dressed at the end of the school
day. Reception children attending the disco will be

taken across to the hall by their teachers at 3.15pm.
Reception parents can meet their child in the hall to

help them get changed. 

JOIN US IF YOU DARE FOR OUR


